
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: IPCA President, Svetlana Gerasimova 

Cc: IWAS Games & HQ  

 

 

Dear Mrs. Gerasimova, 

 

The International Wheelchair & Amputee Sports Federation (IWAS) have awarded the IWAS 

World Games 2022 to the city of Sochi, Russia. The Games, which will host a wide and varied 

programme of sports and disciplines for athletes with physical impairments, will be held from 2-

9 October 2022 for the second time in the city. 

 

The Local Organizing Committee and with the approval of the IWAS Executive Board would like 

to invite your organisation to host a chess competition as part of the 2022 Games sports 

programme. 

 

We look forward to working with you and your team towards a successful debut appearance 

of chess at the IWAS World Games. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

Rudi van den Abbeele 

IWAS President 

 


